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18 February 2022 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

   
We have some exciting news! In addition to the large variety of clubs that we currently offer, we are now able 
to facilitate a karate club for children in years 1-6. This will be led by a gentlemen called Stent, who is an 
experienced karate instructor and is able to provide this wonderful opportunity to Woodthorne once again.  
 
The club will run every Friday from 3:30 - 4:30 pm and will take place in the Key Stage 1 hall. The cost of 
the club will be £6 per session payable in termly blocks. The club will be bookable and payable through 
ParentPay at the beginning of each term. Spaces are limited, therefore, places will be allocated on a first 
come first served basis. Due to health and safety, Children will also have to acquire an annual license to 
access this club. This will be a one off payment of £35.00 per child, per academic year and will be arranged 
by Stent.  
 
As part of the club there will also be regular opportunities for children to take recognised Karate grading 
examinations, such as a range of progressional belts. 
 
The first club will commence on the 4th March. Children will need to be collected by a parent or carer at 
the back of the Key stage 1 hall If your child requires a space in afterschool club following karate, you can 
book this as usual and your child will be collected by a member of the after school club team. Children will 
need to have their active wear kit in their school bag ready to change into. However, suits will also be 
available to purchase, should you wish to do so via the club. 
 
Please be aware this club is delivered by an external provider as this is not something we are currently able to 
deliver as a school. As always, we strive to provide our children with as many opportunities as possible.  
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to get in touch. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
 
Mr Stack and Miss Taylor  
PE Leads 
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